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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         

     ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 18   


 

5th February 2015
Non Uniform Day

Tomorrow we will be having a non-uniform / crazy hair day in return for 50p donations to TSA funds.

Parents’ Evenings
Thanks to all those parents who filled in questionnaires at Tuesday’s parents’ evening, we will also be asking those who attend on Thursday to complete them.  Once they have been collated we will be providing feedback and addressing any queries.
Parent Governor Elections

With this newsletter your child should give you a nomination form for a parent governor. If we receive more than one nomination an election will be held after half term. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you are interested in standing as a governor and require further information.
Half Term Holiday
We have had a lot of queries about holiday dates, yes half term really is next week. We hope that everyone has a lovely half term holiday, school reopens on Monday 16th February. The holiday dates are set by Derbyshire and this year do not match neighbouring authorities in the north of the county. As Derbyshire borders on to a lot of other counties we do sometimes find that holidays don’t match all of them. If you would like to see the holiday pattern for future years for any local authority you can visit their websites.
Friday 27th March  
School closed for staff training




Easter Holiday begins

Monday 13th April

School Reopens

Monday 4th May

Bank Holiday

Monday 11th May

SATs week begins
Friday 22nd May

School closes for Whit
Monday 1st June

School reopens

Friday 24th July

School closes for summer

Jo Griffin, Headteacher
